Subject: Re: Introduction

From: Todd Kuiken <tkuiken@ncsu.edu>

Date: 4/19/2017 10:26 AM

To: Heath Packard < heath.packard@islandconservation.org >

CC: "Lavery, James V." < james.v.lavery@emory.edu>, Karl Campbell

<karl.campbell@islandconservation.org>, Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconservation.org>, Jason

Delborne <jadelbor@ncsu.edu>

I'm pretty tied up most of that week. Both Jason and I, and possibly Royden as well will be at a meeting all day 17-19th. I could probably hop on a call in the afternoon on the 15th.

Todd

On Wed, Apr 19, 2017 at 10:05 AM, Heath Packard < heath.packard@islandconservation.org > wrote:

Thanks, Jim!

The week of May 15<sup>th</sup> looks pretty good for me Wednesday AM (Pacific) and all day Thursday or Friday. From the looks of their calendars, Karl could join us most of those times and Royden my be otherwise occupied. I don't have access to Todd or Jason's calendars. How do those days look to you, Todd/Jason?

Cheers,

## **Heath Packard**

**Director of Marketing & Communications** 

Island Conservation

360.584.3051 (mobile)

Learn more www.islandconservation.org

Network www.linkedin.com/company/island-conservation

Keep in touch www.facebook.com/preventingextinctions

Talk to us www.twitter.com/noextinctions



From: Lavery, James V. [mailto:james.v.lavery@emory.edu]

Sent: Friday, April 14, 2017 2:43 PM

To: Heath Packard < heath.packard@islandconservation.org >

Cc: Karl Campbell <karl.campbell@islandconservation.org>; Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconservation.org>;

Todd Kuiken < tkuiken@ncsu.edu >; Jason Delborne < jadelbor@ncsu.edu >

Subject: Re: Introduction

Hi Heath:

Great to hear from you. And yes, of course, very pleased to set up a call when i get back to Atlanta in the 2nd week of May. Let me know if there are any days/times that work particularly well for you and I'll do my best to accommodate.

Re. publications, i'll have to dig a bit for any gene-drive-specific social engagement references. I'm working on a couple of papers on this at the moment, but they're no where near ready to share. In the meantime, the closest i have is a retrospective case study we did for the Eliminate Dengue folks for their Wolbachia mosquito trials in norther australia, a much older paper that emanated from some work we did in preparation for caged field trials of GM mosquitoes in Mexico, and a separate paper re. some of the site selection considerations we worked through in preparation for selecting the site in Mexico. My thinking has evolved quite dramatically since then, but it will at least show you where we started

Hope that's modestly helpful, at least to get the ball rolling.

Best wishes and really looking forward to being in touch

jim

## Jim Lavery, Ph.D. Conrad N. Hilton Chair in Global Health Ethics Professor, Hubert Department of Global Health Rollins School of Public Health Faculty, Center for Ethics Claudia Nance Rollins Building, Room 5007 **Emory University** 1518 Clifton Road NE Atlanta, GA 30322 Ph. 404-727-6949 Cell: 404-617-1039 email: jlavery@emory.edu From: Heath Packard < heath.packard@islandconservation.org > Sent: Friday, April 14, 2017 5:19 PM To: Lavery, James V. Cc: Karl Campbell; Royden Saah; Todd Kuiken; Jason Delborne Subject: RE: Introduction Hi Jim, I think we might benefit from connecting sometime. Would you be willing to schedule a call to get acquainted with me and a couple of my colleagues in May? In the meantime, could you send along any publications you have on gene drive research social engagement? Thanks!

## **Heath Packard**

**Director of Marketing & Communications** 

Island Conservation

360.584.3051 (mobile)

Learn more www.islandconservation.org

Network www.linkedin.com/company/island-conservation

Keep in touch www.facebook.com/preventingextinctions



## Island Conservation - Home | Facebook

www.facebook.com

Island Conservation, Santa Cruz, California. 7,465 likes · 195 talking about this · 5 were here. Our mission is to prevent extinctions by removing...

Talk to us www.twitter.com/noextinctions



From: Lavery, James V. [mailto:james.v.lavery@emory.edu]

Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2017 1:10 PM

**To:** Heath Packard <heath.packard@islandconservation.org>

Subject: Re: Introduction Heath, just reviewing some old emails trying to get my life back under control and came across this. It looks like I might not have responded to you?? If not, my sincere apologies. I just wanted to check in to see if there's anything i can do that would still be relevant for you. **Best wishes** Jim Jim Lavery, Ph.D. Conrad N. Hilton Chair in Global Health Ethics Professor, Hubert Department of Global Health Rollins School of Public Health Faculty, Emory Center for Ethics Claudia Nance Rollins Building, Room 5007 Mailstop 1518-002-7BB **Emory University** 1518 Clifton Road NE Atlanta, GA 30322 Ph. 404-727-6949 Cell: 404-617-1039

5 of 8 9/11/2017 11:57 AM

email: jlavery@emory.edu

**From:** Heath Packard < heath.packard@islandconservation.org > Date: Sunday, March 5, 2017 at 2:41 PM To: Fil Randazzo < Fil.Randazzo@gatesfoundation.org >, "Lavery, James V." <james.v.lavery@emory.edu> Subject: RE: Introduction Hi Jim, It's a pleasure to meet you. I'd be delighted to learn from your engagement experiences. Do you have something you can send along? Perhaps time for a short call to get acquainted? Thanks for letting me know. Thanks for making the connection, Fil! Best, **Heath Packard Director of Marketing & Communications** 

Island Conservation

360.584.3051 (mobile)

Learn more www.islandconservation.org

Network www.linkedin.com/company/island-conservation

Keep in touch www.facebook.com/preventingextinctions

Talk to us www.twitter.com/noextinctions



From: Fil Randazzo [mailto:Fil.Randazzo@gatesfoundation.org]

Sent: Sunday, February 26, 2017 11:05 AM

To: Heath Packard < heath.packard@islandconservation.org >; Lavery, James V.

<james.v.lavery@emory.edu>

**Subject:** Introduction

Heath and Jim,

I would like to introduce you to each other. Jim, as I mentioned, Heath is with Island Conservation. <a href="https://www.islandconservation.org/">https://www.islandconservation.org/</a>

Heath, as I mentioned, Jim is a BMGF grantee working on community engagement. <a href="http://www.news.emory.edu/stories/2016/07/SOPH hilton\_chair\_Lavery/index.html">http://www.news.emory.edu/stories/2016/07/SOPH hilton\_chair\_Lavery/index.html</a> Perhaps Jim can send you some of his papers on the subject as well.

Best,

Fil

This e-mail message (including any attachments) is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this message (including any attachments) is strictly prohibited.

If you have received this message in error, please contact

--

Todd Kuiken, Ph.D.
Senior Research Scholar
Genetic Engineering & Society Center
North Carolina State University
Campus Box (or CB) 7565
Raleigh, NC 27695 -7565

Phone: 919-515-2593 email: <a href="mailto:tkuiken@ncsu.edu">tkuiken@ncsu.edu</a>

@drtoddoliver

Program Website: <a href="https://research.ncsu.edu/ges">https://research.ncsu.edu/ges</a>